From: Mathew, Dilip

To: Jack Turner

Subject: RE: Hunter Power Project - Public Exhibition [SEC=UNOFFICIAL]

Date: Thursday, 20 May 2021 3:11:20 PM

UNOFFICIAL

Hi Jack - - -

| can confirm that the Aeronautical Assessment and Plume Rise Assessment documents on your
website dated 7 April 2021 are consistent with the documentation on which we based our
advice.

We have no additional advice to provide at this time and will be pleased to provide additional
advice once the proponent has made a decision on the gas turbine and finalised the design of
the plant.

Regards

Dilip

Sent: Thursday, 13 May 2021 9:00 AM

To: Mathew, Dilip |

Subject: Hunter Power Project - Public Exhibition
Hi Dilip,

The Hunter Power Project is now on public exhibition. For our records can you please confirm the
Aeronautical Assessment and Plume Rise Assessment available on the major projects website (both
dated 7 April 2021) are consistent with the versions you reviewed and you have no additional advice

to that provided in your letter to the Department dated 27 April 2021.
Thanks again for your review of this project.
Kind regards,

Jack

Jack Turner
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
Energy, Industry & Compliance | Planning and Assessment

6 Stewart Avenue | Newcastle NSW 2300
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I wish to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land and pay respect to all Elders past and present.
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This email may contain confidential or legally privileged information and may be protected by
copyright. It remains the property of the Civil Aviation Safety Authority and is meant only for use
by the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately
by reply email and delete all copies, together with any attachments.





